
Erosion Control/Shore Stabilization Project 
 
MUD 500 is officially moving forward with its ShoreSOXTM erosion control project at various 
locations around MUD 500’s lakes.  The purpose of the ShoreSOXTM project is to rehabilitate 
existing erosion and help to protect the lakes against future erosion, which helps to mitigate 
against expensive lake bottom dredging while maintaining the look and feel of the lakes.   

MUD 500 has contracted with Double Oak Erosion to install the ShoreSOXTM along the north side 
of the Heritage Sections 3 and 4, Heritage Cove Section 60, the north and south side of Tuckerton 
Bridge, the shoreline north of BASU, and the shoreline north of the Towne Lake Parkway bridge 
near the Welcome Center.  
 

 
 

 



The project is scheduled to begin on October 21st with an estimated completion date of December 
20th. Stay tuned for more information on temporary closures of trails and other facilities around 
the lake edge as we undertake this important project.  In the meantime, if you have any questions 
or would like additional information, please contact MUD 500’s engineer, EHRA Engineering, at 
713-784-4500. 

 


